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Milly Southworth

From: Sarah-Jane Brown <Sarah-Jane.Brown@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent: 17 October 2023 16:26

To: Sarah-Jane Brown

Subject: Public Spaces Protection Order - Dogs on Leads, Dogs on Leads by Direction, Dog

Fouling and Dog exclusions

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for responding to the consultation regarding the renewal of the Public Spaces Protection Order for Dogs
on Leads, Dogs on Leads by Direction, Dog fouling and Dog Exclusions. We can now confirm the process is complete
and it has been agreed that the orders will be renewed for 3 years.

The report and decision can be found online Issue details - Individual Decision - Renewal of Public Spaces Protection
Orders for: Dog Fouling; Dogs on Leads by Direction; Dog Exclusions and Dogs on Leads - to come into effect 15
October 2023 - Cornwall Council

We were not able to accommodate all the requests for additional areas to be added to the Dog Exclusion Order and
the Dogs on Leads Order but this doesn’t prevent Town and Parish Council’s or land owners implementing their own
restrictions, simply there will be no enforcement by means of the PSPO available. All enclosed play areas and the
requested skate park have been added to the order for Dog Exclusions. For the new areas Cornwall Council will
provide a maximum of two signs at the entrances and no enforcement can take place until these are in place and a
clearly fenced boundary must be in place. | am currently getting these signs printed, if Town or Parish Council’s want
additional signs please let me know and these will be available for purchase. | will contact Council’s individually
when they are ready.

If anyone has any questions please get in touch.

Kind regards

Sarah-Jane Brown | Senior Environmental Protection Officer | Community Protection
Public Protection | Cornwall Council

sarah-jane.brown@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 0300 1234 212

www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’

Unit 6, Threemilestone Ind estate, Truro, TR4 9LD

Please let us know if you need any particular assistance from us, such as facilities to help with mobility, vision or hearing, or
information in a different format.
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